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We spoke this afternoon about the Justice project to amend the 
Canadian Human Rights Act. I am attaching the project Work 
Plan. 

The project is very comprehensive, covering all aspects of the 
Commission's role and jurisdiction. Justice has asked for a 
list of comments and concerns bv next week on anv and all 
aspects of the Work Plan headings. I believe that the only 
way to keep this task manageable is to provide a general list 
of concerns, questions and problems and at the same time 
indicate clearly to Justice that this material does not 
represent an official Ministry position in any way. Justice 
officials have promised a thorough round of consultations on 
any "options" that they develop on the basis of materia 
submitted by various departments. 

To some extent, the Ministry's concerns are already on the 
record with respect to discrimination issues: these were 
developed in response to the Eauality for All Report. Since 
the Government has taken a formal position (Towards Egualitv) 
on these issues, the current project is not an opportunity to 
reiterate old positions that may be inconsistent with the 
official Government position. However, Towards Equality left 
some questions unanswered, particularly with respect to sexual 
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orientation and mandatory retirement (bona fide occupational 
requirements). I understand that Martin Suo discussed with 
you some comments that we might convey to Justice on the )1 
sexual orientation issue . I would also welcome your views on 
bona fide occupational requirements that may have special 
application for the Porce. 

I have some concerns about sections I, II and III of the Work 
Plan. j e bilsic questi o ns abollt the strllctllre, powers ani) 
proc;dures of the Commission . These questions were not dealt 
with to any great extent in the Equalitv for All exercise. I 
also know that the RCMP has had extensive experience with the 
Commission. I would greatly appreciate receiving your 
comments, general and/or specific, on these aspects of the 
Commission . 

I am available at any time to consult with you on these 
matters . Thank you for your co- operation . 

Yours sincerely, 

~~iljL--
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